
 

 

 
 
April 2020 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Unfortunately, due to the current Pandemic, we are unable to go ahead with the Robinwood trip later this 
month. We know that this will be disappointing news to the children on top of already having a lot of 
change and uncertainty to deal with being at home and away from school.  
 
With this in mind, we wanted to let you know that we have managed to postpone the trip and we are now 
booked in for Friday 25th September until Sunday 27th September. There are no extra costs involved and 
the experience will be exactly the same as it would have been this month. 
 
We know that you will understand and hope that the news of the trip still going ahead will be welcomed 
and something for the children to continue looking forward to, just for a little longer.  
 
If you have any concerns or queries about the trip and the change of dates, please don’t hesitate to 
contact us.  
 
Thank you 
 
 
 
Mrs K L Thornburn 
Principal 


